
Subject: FW: Reference I.D EB-2015-0176 Hydro One
Date: May-14-15 2:53:28 PM

 
 
From: Melanie Greenham-Burns  
Sent: May-14-15 2:49 PM
To: BoardSec

Subject: Reference I.D EB-2015-0176 Hydro One
 
 

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto ON M4P 1E4
Attn: Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary

Reference I.D EB-2015-0176 Hydro One

This letter is to request an oral hearing for application EB-2015-0176 from Hydro
One Networks Inc.

The 170,000 Hydro One customers affected by this application need to be
represented and have their concerns about this application expressed. In an effort of
effective consumer-client based communications, I respectively ask for an oral
hearing on the grounds of veracity and accuracy of respondents actual desires to
know the truth and endeavour to experience first hand the entire process.These
customers, myself included need to be heard and to ask questions in person at an
oral hearing. 

I respectfully ask that you reject Hydro One’s request for a written hearing on this
application, and further order an oral hearing with consideration of any/all
intervenors and letters of comment.

 
Melanie 

 



 

Melanie Greenham-Burns




